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*Please Circle One if you are interested in participating in one of the Listening Sessions with 

Pastor Scott.  Please mail or drop off to the church; 1230 Bower Street, Howell, MI 48843                                 

or you may call in your request 546-2730 or email to jrhodes@howellfumc.com OR fill out registration 

form on line www.howellfumc.com  

 

Outdoor Sessions:       

Tuesday, August 18th 10am -11:30am     

Sunday, August 23rd 4pm – 6pm  

Monday, August 31st 10:30am – Noon 

Wednesday, Sept. 9th 10am-11:30am     

Tuesday, Sept. 22nd 2pm – 3:30pm 

Wednesday, Sept. 30th 6pm-7:30     

 

Zoom Meeting Sessions: 

Monday, August 24th 2pm – 3:30pm 

Wednesday, Sept. 4th 10am-11:30am 

Thursday, Sept.  10th 1:30pm – 3pm 

Tuesday, Sept. 15th 10:30am - Noon 

 

 

- Jenn will contact you to confirm your session.   
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